@ PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
PROCUREMENT DIVISION

City of Phoenix

SOLICITATION NAME: Hazardous and Non Hazardous Fluid Spill Cleanup
SOLICITATION NO.: IFB 25-SWFS-024

DEADLINE: October 16, 2024

PROCUREMENT OFFICER: Sean Wulfekuhle

The following companies submitted bids for the above-referenced solicitation. This information is as-
read from the bid opening. The Public Works Department reserves the right to verify all bids received
and any award recommendation will be made based on such review.

:jBﬂlNDﬁ GROUP INTERNATIONAL, LLC $3,937.55
|Emergency Environmental Services, LLC $4,936.00
_jENVIRONMENTﬁL RESPONSE, INC. (ERI) |5$5,068.00

|GrayMar Environmental Services $2,070.00
|Pacific West LLC $2,049.62
| Patriot Environmental Services 52,763.22

The City's Transparency Policy is an important component of the City's procurement process. The
Policy restricts proposers from discussing matters associated with a solicitation with any City official
or employee, other than the Procurement Officer designated in the solicitation, in any manner or
forum other than a public meeting. Each solicitation issued by the City includes information about
the Solicitation Transparency Policy, including instructions for requesting a meeting with any City
official or employee through the referenced Procurement Officer.

If you have any questions about the subject solicitation, please contact the Procurement Officer
listed above.





